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Johan du Rand – Oorlede 4 April 2021 

My goeie vriend, vennoot en broer, jy laat 

‘n leemte wat geen ander kan vul.  Dis ‘n 

lang pad wat ons saam gestap het en 

motorfiets en sportkar geniet het. 

Dankie vir al die harde jare en goeie 

Kameraadskap.  Ek het saam jou gegroei 

en dit is nie maklik om te aanvaar dat jy 

nie meer daar gaan wees nie.  Jy is ‘n   

legend voorwaar groot vriend!    

Baie Sterkte Anna-Marie, Zander, Zanelle – 

  Hou vas aan die liefde van Jesus! 

Happy Birthday to the Man Himself – Andre de Goede 

 



 

Happy Birthday – May the year ahead be a Blessed one 

                             11 April – Karin  Vermaak 

                               12 April – Andre de Goede 

                               17 April – Dartanian de Goede 

                               24 April – Reggie Kalis 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

Congratulations Tamarisk on obtaining your 

Certificate of Membership and becoming  

Entitled to the Designation as TAX 

TECHNICIAN (SA) 

Although this was already obtained in 2019, 

we only  

had the privilege of sharing this now! 

An awesome Achievement!! Well done! 

 

 

 

A word from Our Very Own Deli!  

We are very glad to announce that the Deli will be a sit-in area where 
you, our customers will be able to sit and eat during lunch time and 
enjoy our nice home “meal of the day” which we serve everyday day of 
the week. We, as the Deli, appreciate each and every one of our 
customers because without you we would not be anything.  The support 
so far has been amazing! We would also like to announce that we will 
be selling already made food, like sandwiches, and quick food to avoid 
you waiting for your orders. We are open to new ideas and suggestions 
but so far you guys have been the best customers any Deli could ever 
ask for. Do continue supporting us and we will be able to do our duty to 
our fullest potential. Yours Sincerely: Dylan 

 



Welcome 

Simone van Heerden who   Natasja Clelland 

joined the Insurance Division  joined 1st January  

on 6th April as Broker Assistant             as Junior Technical 

     Accountant  

 

 

 We have a New Training Centre!   

      Happy Training – RUI da costa 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ELECTRIC UNIVERSE  

Our Brand-New Venture 

Welcome to De Goede Universe - nico & jaco 

 

 

  

 

 

Watch this space for another New Venture Coming Soon!  



 

On a more serious note!! 

 

TAX SUBMISSION - 2020 

 

Some Important Information from our Tax Division 

Please remember to submit your Income Tax Return for the 2020 tax year and any 
outstanding Tax Returns, as SARS started to penalize clients for late submission of the 2020 
Tax Return.  Cut-off date was the 19th of February 2020, any returns submitted after 
penalties will be imposed.  Please see below fixed rate on penalties; 
 
Annual Income                                                                        Penalty 
 
If your annual Income is between 0 - 250 000                           250 per month 
If your annual income is 250 001 - 500 000                               500 per month 
If your annual income is over 500 001 - 1 000 000                 1 000 per month 
If your annual income is over 1 000 001 - 5 000 000              2 000 per month 
If your annual income is over 5 000 001 - 10 000 000            4 000 per month 
If your annual income is over 10 000 000 - 50 000 000          8 000 per month 
If your annual income is above 50 000 000                          16 000 per month 
 
Please remember these penalties are charged per month per return outstanding. 
 
I would also like to inform clients to keep all proof of payments made on invoices and cards 
payments for personal and business purchases. 
 
Thank you  
Tamarisk de Goede 


